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INFORMATION AND ITS RELATIONSHIP WITH CITIZEN PARTICIPATION

April 28, 2006
Columbus Room

Washington, D.C.

NOTE TO DELEGATIONS

In my capacity as Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs of the OAS Permanent Council, I would like to remind the permanent missions to the OAS of the importance of their participation in this Special Meeting, which will be held at OAS headquarters in Washington, D.C., on April 28, 2006.

As the delegations will recall, the OAS General Assembly, in its resolution AG/RES. 2121 (XXXV-O/05), instructed the Permanent Council to convene this special meeting, with the participation of experts from the states and civil society representatives, to promote, impart, and exchange experiences and knowledge with respect to access to public information and its relationship with citizen participation.

Finally, I would like to inform the delegations that in recent months it was the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs itself that insisted that this meeting be held prior to the conclusion of its work for 2005-2006, given the importance and timeliness of this subject and the concern that the Permanent Council of the Organization (the organ that originally received the mandate to hold the meeting) had not been able to do so during the last two years.


Francisco Villagrán de León


Permanent Representative of Guatemala


Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs
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